
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 2 – ACCIDENT AND EMERGENCY SERVICES 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Marcus Ginn 
 
 (ii) Councillor Andrew Johnson 
 
“This Council notes that: 
 
 
1. NHS North West London is proposing as options the closure of Charing Cross, 

Hammersmith or Chelsea and Westminster Hospital Accident & Emergency 
departments. 

 
2. Residents in Hammersmith and Fulham value these hospitals and would not support 

any proposal that downgrades their status from that of major hospitals. 
 
3. Hammersmith and Fulham is a high density inner-London borough in need of quick 

access to high quality accident and emergency services. The option of closing  
Charing Cross, Hammersmith or Chelsea and Westminster Hospital A&E departments 
will result in H&F residents having to travel further to obtain this critical service. 

 
This Council resolves to oppose the closure or downgrading of Charing Cross, 
Hammersmith or Chelsea and Westminster Hospital Accident & Emergency 
departments”. 


